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Club Information 

President:  Vic Welland 
Vice President:  Seth Nagy 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: Ron Miller 
Field Marshall: Ron Miller 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Volunteer? 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & Ron Miller 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 

 

A Note From The President 
 

Prez notes: 
 

Things are looking good this spring for our 
club. The next issue of Model Aviation will 
make mention of our Speed Rally in Bliss's 

column. We will be holding a workday at the 
field on the 19th to replace some of the work 
tables and other needed maintenance. Don 

will be hosting the Fun Soar, and all of us 
have the opportunity to participate and enjoy 
the activities. 

Have you gone on the AMA website and 
submitted your comments to our local 
government authorities yet? If not please 

take the two minutes to do so. Many of the 
activities our club in particular enjoys run the 
risk of being restricted in ways that are 

unappealing. If you have questions or 
concerns about the subject matter please 
come to the meeting. It would be a great 

opportunity to discuss the issues; hopefully 
everyone would leave learning something. 

How are we doing on any building projects? 
I'm in the covering phase of my Gentle Lady 
build and will possibly be ready to show her 

off at the meeting. I'm also getting ready to 
paint my newest 424 racer for this season. I 
have been struggling with an appropriate 

paint scheme. Painting a model is something 

new for me and getting it right, sometimes is 
a challenge. Bring something to show off or 
that you might want to sell. 

  
Call a buddy and go fly, 
  

Vic 
 

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

March 15, 2011 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve February Minutes 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation -- TBD 

Adjourn until Apr 19 at the library 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 



 

CAM Meeting Minutes 
 

February 15, 2011  
CAM Meeting Minutes 
  

Vic called the meeting to order.  The agenda 
was approved.  Don Bourdon made a 

correction to the January Minutes.  He noted 
Mike Kirby helped shovel stone on driveway 
before the start of the pylon race.  No new 

membership applications were submitted. 
 
The Treasurer, Don Bourdon, reported that 

the current balance is $1116.58.  Since the 
last meeting $45 were deposited from the 
polar pylon race and $200 in dues were 

collected. 
 
Don Bourdon reported the current club 

membership as; Brett Springall, Larry Smith, 
Bliss Teague, Mike Kirby, Chris Roberts, Dave 
Groom, Seth Nagy, Ron Miller, Vic Welland, 

Don Bourdon, Doug Coffey, and Jason 
Starnes.   
 

Ron Miller gave the Safety Report.  He 
reported the older flat top tables have 

become a safety hazard.  New tables will be 
built late winter work day. 

During the field report it was decided we 

would have a work day at the field March 19, 
with a rain date of March 26.  During this 
work day we will put down another load of 

stone, paint the bleachers, and do a general 
cleanup. 
 

Sean McGarvey earned his solo certificate. 
 
Old Business - Vic reported the polar pylon 

race went very well.  Thanks to all who 
helped especially Mike Kirby for starting and 
the youth helper for flagging and timing. 

 

New Business - The city of Lenoir asked if 

there was some way an RC event would be 
used to attract folks to the area for an event. 
 Several ideas were kicked around. 

 
The meeting ended with a reminder of the 
old-timer flying at Julian April 21. 

 
The meeting was adjourned. 
 

Respectfully submitted by Seth Nagy 
        
 

A little humor from around the patch: 
 

A blonde gets an opportunity to fly to a 
nearby country. She has never been on an 
airplane anywhere and was very excited and 

tense. As soon as she boarded the plane, a 
Boeing 747, she started jumping in 
excitement, running over seat to seat and 

starts shouting, "BOEING! BOEING!! 
BOEING!!! BO....."  
 

She sort of forgets where she is; even the 
pilot in the cock-pit hears the noise. Annoyed 
by the goings on, the Pilot comes out and 

shouts "Be silent!"  
 
There was pin-drop silence everywhere and 

everybody is looking at the blonde and the 
angry Pilot. She stared at the pilot in silence 
for a moment, concentrated really hard, and 

all of a sudden started shouting, "OEING! 
OEING! OEING! OE...." 

Be safe - John  

 


